
 

Providing culturally responsive mental

health care during COVID-19 and

beyond

WHEN Tuesday, March 2nd 2021

7:00 PM - 8:30 PM

WHERE Online

COST Free

North Western Melbourne and Eastern Melbourne PHNs have

contracted MHPN to deliver two webinars which aim to build the

cultural responsiveness of primary health and mental health care

practitioners to provide mental health support to people from culturally

and linguistically diverse (CALD) backgrounds during the COVID-19

pandemic and beyond. The broad topics for the webinars are:

Providing culturally responsive mental health care during pandemic

Importance of cultural approaches to healing and recovery such as

linkages with community and faith-based groups

Scan for more information

and registration details
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